
From: Jim Atkins   
Sent: 29 March 2019 12:57 
To: Sally Gardner  
Subject: Planning 
 

Dear Sally 
  
I have looked at the town plan but I am not sure if the area around the  

old stables off White Cliff Mill Street is now available for housing 

development. 

If this is the case we are concerned about the extra amount of traffic  

coming through the Market Place. 

 

We would suggest that if any planning is ever allowed, it should be a  

condition that White Cliff Mill Street should be made into two way as  

far as Eagle House Gardens. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

James Atkins 

 

 

  
 




